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ICAR 2021 Congress  
 
Update of May 11th, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear ICAR Members and ICAR Delegates, 
 
As you are well aware, the situation due to the Covid pandemic still drives uncertainty and 
restrictions throughout the world. Consequently, our Greek Hosts have taken the decision not to 
host the ICAR Congress in Thessaloniki this year.  
 
For this reason, the 2021 ICAR Congress will be held virtually. 
 
The Executive board has taken the decision to run the Assembly of Delegates and the Election 
process this year and will soon be communicating how this will happen. 
 
We thank you for your support and understanding and count on your active and valuable 
contribution.  
 
May you, your family members and your fellow friends stay healthy in these challenging times.  
 
With very kind regards, 
 
 
 
The ICAR Executive Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


